
 
 

    CPHS Daily Announcements​ ​ 5/20/2025 
 

 

Juniors!  Planning to apply to  college? Don’t miss our college info session during advisory on either 
May 22 or May 28! We’ll cover everything you need to know—deadlines, CommonApp, and more!  
Pick one of the two sessions and sign up in Flexisched now! We encourage you to attend even if you 
aren’t sure of your plans yet. 

Are you interested in Unified Bowling, Basketball, Bocce, or Volleyball for next year?  Then make sure 
to stop by Mrs. Hovenkamp’s room and pick up the paperwork that needs to be completed over the 
summer so that you are ready to compete next year.  Questions, please email Mrs. Hovenkamp. 

There will be a Diversity Club meeting this Thursday during Flex in Mrs. Sharp’s room. Please sign up if 
you are interested in helping to plan our goals and activities for next year. All are welcome to attend- 
please see Mrs. Sharp or Mrs. Weber with any questions.  

Are you interested in being a student athletic trainer next school year?  If so, please stop in the office 
and scan the qr code to fill out the google form and then see Sam Corbin (athletic trainer) in his 
office ASAP! Thanks! 

May 29th is the big day. There will be FREE physicals in the high school gymnasium from 5:00-7:00 pm. 
If you have any brothers or sisters that will be in middle school next year and involved in sports, they 
can come and get a physical too. No excuses, be there and be ready! 

Don’t forget to purchase your 2025 yearbook! Books are available to purchase online at Jostens.com 
until the end of the school year. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Vanderwood.  

Good luck to all of our Panther athletes that are competing today and tomorrow! Make it happen 
CP! 

Happy Birthday:  Ryleigh O.  

 

 

 

 

 It’s a great day to be a Panther!  


